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Children’s University Reception

Hosted by The Rt Hon Lord Lingfield
6.30pm – 8.30pm Monday 21st January 2013

House of Lords, Westminster

‘What you said about us …’




‘Dear Ger,

Well done! It was great meeting you last evening in such a historic setting with a totally enviable view!

What a worthy cause; I look forward to the next 5 years of growth!

Kind Regards’
Oliver Rothschild

‘Dear Ger

I really do not know where to begin in telling you how impressed I was by last night ...

The young Sile was an inspiration and I only wish that I had had a chance to talk to her afterwards.

I could not help thinking about the extraordinary achievements of the first five years.
Most importantly, thank you for being an inspiration and a beacon of hope in a world that has become so clouded by negativity.

Sincerely yours’
Joel Cadbury
‘Good morning Ger,

Firstly, could I please thank you for a wonderful evening.  I very much enjoyed listening to the inspirational speeches of others, and meeting likeminded individuals.  The evening was a great reminder of the good work done by CU and I also enjoyed hearing about the plans for the future.’
Laura Hawkey, CU Manager, Peterborough CU 
‘Just a little thank you from me to you for last night, it was a very enjoyable and as always inspirational event - largely down to you (and the team), who knows what will have been achieved in the next 5 years.

Best wishes’ 

Karen Turvey, CU Manager, Devon and Torbay CUs

‘Many thanks for a wonderful and inspiring evening. 

Regards’

Lester Hillman

‘Dear Ger,

Great event last evening.

Good wishes,’

Richard Howard, Trustee, CU Trust

‘Dear Ger

It was so lovely to be part of the CU celebration last Monday, a really uplifting event.

Best regards’
Di Roberts CBE, Principal, Brockenhurst College

‘Hi Sandy.

I just wanted to drop you a quick line to say I thought Monday evening was a truly outstanding success. A very good turnout and excellent speeches that fitted well together and made our case very effectively.

I know how much work goes into planning and executing an event of this kind and under your leadership and that of Ger the end result was superb and really worthwhile. So big congratulations are in order and I hope Ger will pass on our thanks and appreciation to the very hardworking staff team. We are very lucky to have such committed and able staff.

I came away enthused and very proud to be a trustee. Great event !

Best,’

Alec McGivan, Trustee, CU Trust

‘Hi Ger

The Children's University 5th birthday event last night at the House of Lords was a very special milestone in the timeline of Children's University.  I was really looking forward to it and it exceed expectations.  To have so many distinguished guests willing to join us that night made it feel that CU has 'grown up', confirming our credibility.  As always, your CU Trust team's hard work and professionalism takes us forward to the next exciting stage in our future.  Thank you for the commitment that you and your team give to us across the country.

I would like to thank you for inviting our pupils - Kian and Georgia were too excited to sleep the night before, spent our day in London enjoying tourist visits but all the while waiting to meet you again at the House of Lords.  They were beside themselves when the policeman let them through the barriers when they showed their invitations with pride.  They talked nonstop on the train on the way home about every person they had met.  
With very best wishes’
Carolyn Lloyd, CU Manager, Coventry and Warwickshire CUs

‘Morning Ger,

I just wanted to congratulate you on last night’s wonderful event which was 'amazing', you must be very proud.

It was just brilliant to be able to celebrate the last 5 years achievements of the CU in such a fantastic setting and with so many wonderful people who are all dedicated to the future of our young people.
Thank you again for inviting us and I look forward to continuing to work with you to develop the Central CU Trust and beyond.

Have a safe journey home and well done to all the team for their hard work.

Very best wishes’
Rob Bowater, CU Manager, Birmingham CU / DRB

‘Dear Ger 

Many thanks for a lovely evening last night, the venue was superb and I had the opportunity to catch up with a number of friends as well as meet some new ones.

The amazing progress of CU is something we are delighted to be associated with and we hope to share the success and the inspiration with the families and friends of our young graduates on Thursday. 

Many thanks’  

Karen King, CU Manager, North Hertfordshire CU

‘Dear Ger,

Many thanks for the wonderful event last evening. It was a great occasion and you and the core team should be very proud of the progress that the CU has made in such a short time. (I know you are, and you don't need me to tell you!)’
David Croot, CU Manager, Devon and Torbay CUs
Please pass on my thanks to Ger for the wonderful opportunity. I met some extraordinary people and I hope that one the CU in Portugal will be something to talk about!

Christina Ridley-Thomas
‘Thanks for letting us be part of such an elegant and memorable evening. 

Thank you again for caring so much and doing such tremendous work.

As ever’

Jackie Cooper
‘I wanted to thank you all for your invitation to this fantastic event!

Both Mark and I really enjoyed it.

Kind regards’

Alan Malik, CEO, Exasoft Plc & bit10 Limited
‘Great night - thoroughly enjoyed the event

Thank you’

Doug Wilson
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‘This is just a very quick email to say a huge congratulations for such a magnificent event on Monday night.

It felt incredibly humbling to be in a room with so many innovative, creative and visionary people.  Ellie was overwhelmed to begin with but really came out of her shell as the evening progressed.

It was a real honour to be there and I hope that all the hard work that the CU Trust put in on Monday helps further world domination!

Many thanks once again.

Kind regards,’

Emma Jenkins, CU Manager, Kent CU
‘Dear Ger

I would just like to say how grateful I was to be honored with the once in a life time opportunity of visiting the House of Lords. I certainly don't know anyone else who has done so. It was an amazing experience that will live with me for the rest of my life; it will definitely be one to tell the grand kids. On behalf of myself and my parents thank you for being such a great role model, mentor and friend. 

Thank You’

Taylor Young, CU Student, Essex CU

 ‘My husband & myself would like to thank you for putting Kaysey's name forward for Monday night, as we both really enjoyed it, even more so when we found out you were going to be there as well. Monday night what an amazing evening - the building was wonderful, we couldn't thank you enough, it was a proud moment for all of us to say "our daughter’s been to the House of Lords". Once again a big thank you from all the Graham family’.
Rebecca Graham, CU Parent, West London CU

‘Well done re House of Lords organization, good event I thought. 
Cheers’

Pete Jones, CU Manager, Shropshire Children’s University





[image: image8.jpg]



’Ellie at House of Lords waiting for the @CU_Trust event with Emma from @K_C_U . Very exciting!!’ 
James Nixon (@JamesNixon76)
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‘This is where we were last night at the great @CU_Trust fifth year celebrations #houseoflords’
Oldham Study Support (@OldhamStudySupp)@OldhamCU
‘Thanks Lord Lingfield for hosting a reception @UKHouseofLords to celebrate #ChildrensUniversity

Working to raise aspirations’
Lisa Neville Cornwall CU

‘It's #CUMonday and I'm looking forward to our Reception the The House Of Lords accompanied by 3 of our CU Ambassadors....very, very exciting’
Childrens University ‏@EssexCU

‘We're at The House of Lords in London tonight with the wonderful Children's University team @CU_Trust’
Shakespeare 4 Kidz ‏@s4kidz

‘@EssexCU It was great to talk to Ryan, Taylor and Meg! They put Ellie at ease and were fantastic Ambassadors for Essex CU!’
Kent CU (@K_C_U)

‘Thank you @CU_Trust for such a fantastic evening. So many exciting plans have been made, with people there tonight’

Kent CU ‏@K_C_U
‘To the House of Lords to see my favourite Man Utd fan (Ger Graus) and The Childrens' University @CU_Trust’
Julian Chenery (@julianchenery)
‘Very proud of Meg, Taylor and Ryan for representing Essex CU @ The House of Lords. They haven't stopped smiling. Thank you for your company’
Childrens University (@EssexCU)

‘@sirjohnfjones @SNpleasureland @CU_Trust great time at House of Lords to showcase Children's University!’
Sefton Childrens Uni ‏@SeftonCU

‘Thanks to @CU_Trust for fantastic event at house of lords. Inspiring stuff. Here's to next 5 years’
NorfolkChildrensUni ‏@CUnorfolk

‘Missed Everton game tonight! At House of Lords for reception celebrating Children's University project.Am Chancellor of Sefton CU & love it.’

Sir John Jones ‏@sirjohnfjones
‘Focusing on what children can't do & not what they can do is not the Big Society it's a  Sad Society - Ger Graus.Chief Exec,Children's Uni.’
Sir John Jones ‏@sirjohnfjones

‘Marvellous Children's University celebration reception at The House of Lords tonight. Ger Graus was - as usual - inspirational! @CU_Trust’
Shakespeare 4 Kidz ‏@s4kidz

‘A buzzing attendance (~200) despite London's snow at Children's University @CU_Trust 5 year birthday event at House of Lords tonight’
Katherine Mathieson ‏@Kath_Math

‘Children's University is fairly new to me but they've done 5yrs, eval suggests their activities raise pupils' appetite for school @CU_Trust’
Katherine Mathieson ‏@Kath_Math

Children's University CEO Ger Graus "children are not citizens of the future, they are citizens of the present" @CU_Trust

Katherine Mathieson ‏@Kath_Math

‘Thanks to @CU_Trust, Lord Lingfield, Ger and his team for an inspiring night at the House Of Lords. Great to see my Manx soulmates! @IOMCU’
Hilary Robinson ‏@H_A_Robinson

‘Excellent evening @CU_Trust event. Sile put Rotherham on the map with excellent speech & Children's University celebrations with Ger & team’
Inspire Rotherham ‏@InspireRotherh1
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‘We had a great evening at the House of Lords celebrating the Children’s University! Thank you @CU_Trust’
bit10 Limited ‏@bit10sales

‘Fantastic evening at the @CU_Trust celebration last night, huge congrats and a Charity Tuesday #ff to such a fantastic organisation.’
Tessa Stone ‏@tessa_stone
‘Great night at The House of Lords last night to celebrate the successes of The Children's University.Thank you Ger and the @CU_Trust team. ‘
Julie Bradley ‏@JulieBradleyBFC
‘Thanks to @CU_Trust for inspiring friendly evening at House of Lords. Great talking to kids who've graduated from the `#Children's Uni ‘
Celia Dodd ‏@celia_dodd
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‘Glad the evening was fab! L@K_C_U: Thank you @CU_Trust for such a fantastic 
NewsforSchools ‏@NewsforSchools

‘Heading home from a reception at the @UKHouseofLords this evening, where I learnt all about the work of the Children's University @CU_Trust‘
Kevin Farrar ‏@farrari

‘Extraordinary gathering of people at the @CU_Trust reception tonight - with Sile Sibanda the highlight - great ambassador for young people!’
Nat Education Trust ‏@NatEdTrust
‘Can't believe I met two of the stars from the Middlesbrough CU promotional video #starstruck’
Oldham CU ‏@OldhamCU

‘ “@sirjohnfjones:At House of Lords for reception celebrating Children's University. Am Chancellor of Sefton CU & love it.” We love you 2!’
Sefton Childrens Uni ‏@SeftonCU

‘A great experience and a fitting celebration of the great work done by everyone associated with the @CU_Trust over the past 6 years.’
Knowsley C Uni ‏@KnowsleyCUni

‘@OldhamCU would have taken a lot more than a wee bit of snow to stop you attending the reception last night!!! :) nice to catch up!’
Knowsley C Uni ‏@KnowsleyCUni

‘What a week! Big thanks to Children's University @CU_Trust for the invitation to the House of Lords on Monday evening. Fantastic night!’

IOM CU@IOMCU




‘It is a pleasure and thank you for the privilege of being there and being at the heart of the CU. Its success is due to you and the way you motivate and inspire others. It was a huge success last night and wonderful to meet so many enthusiastic supporters.’ 

Hilary Robinson, CU Patron
‘Thank you my friend...

A great night 

Sincerely yours’
Joel Cadbury
‘Thanks for a great night - wonderful to hear about the achievements of CU and to feel a part of it - albeit small :-))’ 

Helen Carpendale
‘Ger

Well done to you and the Team for last evening.’
Sandy Bradbrook, Chair, CU Trust
‘The pleasure was mine - lots of fun to be had! Block April 25/26 for the brainstorm in Florence. Warmest,’ James Bradburne, CU Patron
‘Hi Ger, Taylor's Mum, Stephanie. Jay and I just wanted to say a huge Thank You for last night. Taylor was very proud to be at The House of Lords representing CU. It was a fantastic experience he will never forget. Hope to see you soon.’

Stephanie and Jay Young, CU Parents
‘Home in one piece, Ger - great event with super presentations all round!’
Jock Brown, Trustee, CU Trust
‘Thanks for yesterday Ger - was great! Hope you manage a few days well-earned R&R :).’

Richard Barry, Learning Consultant, CU Trust
‘Just wanted to say thank you! You've been a huge encouragement to me this week. I'm so proud to be able to work with you and CU.’
Lisa Strutt, CU Manager, Portugal CU
‘Fab evening. Congratulations to all.’

Yvonne Jeffries, Stoke CU

